
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bullying & Harassment Policy Statement

George Law is a building Company that expects its employees to work in efficient, effective teams that utilises the 
wide skills and commitment of individuals both inside and outside the Company.  Bullying and harassing other 
employees or individuals from outside the Company cannot play a part in our approach to construction and will not 
be tolerated.

The Company recognises a distinction between encouraging performance and bullying and harassing, and this 
distinction will vary for individuals.  We therefore encourage individuals to confront situations themselves, but where 
this is not possible or the approach has failed you will need to report this matter to a Director.

Signed: 

G. Little 

Director 
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